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From: George Li

Sent: Friday, December 28, 2007 2:53 PM
To: David Krech

Cc: Veronica Garcia-Ulloa; Mikelle Morra
Subject: FW: Section 214 Application

Hi Dave; your advice please.

From: Tom Moorman [mailto:tmoorman@woodsaitken.com]
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2007 2:45 PM

To: Veronica Garcia-Ulloa

Cc: George Li; Mikelle Morra; Janeese Parker

Subject: RE: Section 214 Application

12/28/07

Ms. Garcia-Ulloa:

i checked with the Company. The physical location of the offices is 101 Public Square. However, as explained to
me, that location is not a proper mailing address. That is why we included the PO Box as the second line of the

address.
How would you like us to proceed?
Thank you.

TJM

From: Tom Moorman

Sent: Friday, December 28, 2007 2:13 PM

To: 'Veronica Garcia-Ulloa'

Cc: George Li; Mikelle Morra; Janeese Parker
Subject: RE: Section 214 Application

12/28/07

Ms. Garcia-Ulloa:

P will do that and let you know when it is completed.

Thank you.

TIM

From: Veronica Garcia-Ulloa [mailto:Veronica.Garcia-Ulloa@fcc.gov]
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2007 10:41 AM

To: Tom Moorman

Cc: George Li; Mikelle Morra; Janeese Parker

12/28/2007
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Subject: Section 214 Application
Mr. Thomas J. Moorman,

Your application WWC, Inc. d/b/a Solution Long Distance, File # ITC-214-20071226-00529 has

been reviewed and to complete the process we need you to amend the FRN to reflect a street address and
not a PO Box address for the company.

Thank you,

Veronica Garcia-Ulloa

Veronica. Garcia-Ulloa@fcc.gov
Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau/Policy Division
(202) 418-0481

12/28/2007



